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Saturday November 9,2024

Burn Permits

With the recent dry weather and increased fire danger in the area, we the 
Esopus Fire Department, are suspending any burn permits we have written
at this time for a period of time until conditions deem it safe to burn. We 
will also not be issuing any new permits at this time until these conditions 
improve.  Thank You for your understanding and cooperation at this time.
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